
2nd UN PET Lab Open House
The Open House for UN PET Lab will be organized on .2 June 2022 at 10.00-11.00 am (New York time)

It will focus on the demand for PETs from the statistical community. The UN PET Lab is working under the umbrella of the United Nations Statistical 
Commission and its focus is therefore on supporting national statistical systems. For the second event we have asked Mr. Omar Seidu of the Ghana 
Statistical Service and Ms. Aberash Abaye of the Ethiopian Statistics Service to talk about the practical instances, when their offices need to consider 
privacy concerns either in accessing data of third parties or in disseminating micro-data. We want to keep the last 20 minutes for participants to introduce 
their work in this area. More information and registration can be found at: UN PET Lab Open House — UN-CEBD

In the first UN PET Lab Open House on 5 May 2022 we gave an overview of the PET Lab, including the “trade data” use case and the experience of the 
US Census Bureau participating in this project. Furthermore, we had 11 introductions of those working or interested in working on use cases involving 
PETs. This showed a wide array of communities, which are involved, such as the statistical community (BPS Indonesia), government (ICO), civil society 
(the evidence quarter) and private sector (duality technologies, Samsung, SIIA and others). A recording of the first event is available on the same .webpage

https://unstats.un.org/bigdata/task-teams/privacy/un-pet-lab/open-house/
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